
North Hollywood Northeast Neighborhood Council

Letter to the Public Safety Committee

April 2021

To: Public Safety Committee

councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org

Dear Chair Rodriguez and the Public Safety Committee,

We’re writing to inquire what your committee has done or will be doing in relation to
the recent surge in thefts of catalytic converters from vehicles in the Los Angeles area.
As you can appreciate, these thefts are costing our residents hundreds of dollars to
replace, and thefts of catalytic converters have increased over 400% in LA County during
the pandemic. We’d appreciate a follow up on what your committee can do, and how we
might be able to assist in protecting our community’s cars.

Sincerely,

North Hollywood Northeast Neighborhood Council

Email: Board@nhnenc.org

Website: www.nhnenc.org

mailto:councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org
https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2021-03-13/catalytic-converter-thefts-skyrocket-during-pandemic

